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7 November 2014 

Thank you for the Department's letter dated 3 October 2014 inviting comments from the New South Wales Rural 
Fire Service in relation to the planning proposal, state significant development application and environmental 
impact statement for the above proposed development. 

As noted in the previous rezoning consultation, the New South Wales Rural Fire Service advises that the aims 
and objectives of Planning for Bush Fire Protection 2006 apply to the proposal. 

With regard to the proposed concept plan(s), it appears that appropriate bush fire protection issues have been 
considered. The provision of appropriate asset protection zones will need to be considered in more detail at later 
stages, particularly in relation to proposed warehouse and other buildings in the south-east corner of the site. 

If you have any queries regarding this advice, please contact Jason Maslen, Development Assessment and 
Planning Officer, on 1300 NSW RFS or Jason.maslen@rfs.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Catherine Ryland 
Team Leader, Development Assessment and Planning 
Customer Service Centre East 
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